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To: All family members of a current St. Martin’s Resident and to our friends,  

 

 It was confirmed late last evening that one of our unvaccinated employees tested positive for COVID-19. 

The employee’s last day to physically be at St. Martin’s Home was September 13, 2021, and thankfully they had no 

contact with our beloved Residents. This employee is quarantined for two weeks and must prove they are COVID 

free through outside testing before returning to work. 

 

 Appropriate contact tracing was performed and because of this, staff members who had prolonged exposure 

with the positive employee were identified and are also quarantining at home for two weeks. 

 

 We are in contact with the Maryland Department of Health and are following their guidance. Please be 

assured that all appropriate steps have been taken and that your loved one is safe. It is our policy and the policy of 

the State of Maryland to inform you within 24 hours of a positive notification. 

 

 The Little Sisters continue to pray for you and your intentions and ask that you also pray for us. 

 

Most sincerely, 

 

 
Sister Jeanne Mary, l.s.p. 

Superior  

 

 


